Memo to President ShinRa





Dear Mr. President,


	This memo I composed is my last attempt to beg you to stop your plan to carry out the Neo-Midgar project.  I fear that doing this will only kill the planet faster.  Plus, the people can't afford to pay any more taxes.  Sir, the Mako reactors are killing the planet.  And if the planet dies, so does every living thing on it.  I ask you please one last time to abandon this plan and find an alternate source of energy other than Mako.  My last request is to please shut down all of the Mako reactors and provide the people with another energy force.  That is all.











Sincerely,


Charles A. Reeve


Secretary of Urban Development


ShinRa, Inc.


